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July 8, 2024 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Director, Capital District Law Enforcement Planning Council, Inc. 
 

From: Linda Gautier, Byrne Justice Assistance Grant (JAG) Program Manager 
 

Re: FY 2023 Edward Byrne Memorial JAG Program – Allocation 
 
 

The Louisiana Commission on Law Enforcement has been awarded the FY 2023 Edward 

Byrne/JAG Program grant funds in the amount of $3,893,810. We have determined that  

District 5 will receive a 2023 Byrne JAG Allocation in the amount of $392,149.  Subgrantees are 

not required to match Federal funds if an applicant includes match in the proposed project, the 

applicant must track and account for the match the same as Federal funds. Match records must 

be maintained and provide the approved match percentage of the total cost of the project 

throughout the project period. 
 

Applicants must comply with the guidance listed in the Notice of Funding Opportunity and 

complete the Notice of Intent Worksheet.   

 

Allocations should be submitted to LCLE  after the district’s meeting.  Allocation Form 

attached must be utilized. List Recipient Agency names in alphabetical order. 

 

If you have any concerns, you may contact Linda Gautier at linda.gautier@lcle.la.gov . or 

(225) 342-1703. 
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